
 

ETWALL PRIMARY SCHOOL                  

EGGINTON ROAD, ETWALL, DERBYSHIRE, DE65 6NB 

TEL/FAX : 01283 732301 
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HEADTEACHER:  Miss Sally Dixey   
Wednesday 5th October 2016 

Dear Parents / Carers 
 
P.T.F.A. Family Film night “Alvin and the Chipmunks : The Road Chip” 
Wednesday 12th October 2016 
 
The P.T.A. are organising another Family Film Night for the children and their 
parents/carers in the school hall.  The film being screened will be “Alvin and the 
Chipmunks : The Road Chip” and will start straight after school on Wednesday 
12th October.  The cost to watch the film including sweets or popcorn will be 
£3.50 per person. If you would prefer your child not to have sweets or popcorn, please 
write ‘none’ and deduct 30p from the price.  In the hall there will be seating for 200 people 
and seats will be allocated on a first come first served basis. 
 
We would particularly like to encourage all parents/carers to attend as we feel that this 
would help the children to enjoy the experience far more, but children in Reception and 
Y1 must be accompanied by an adult.  If you are not able to attend with your own child 
please arrange for another parent, who is attending with their child, to accompany your 
child.   
 
The children who are attending will remain in their classrooms with their class teachers at 
3.30pm.  Parents/carers who are attending should join their child in their classroom once 
other class members not attending have been dismissed. Sweets and popcorn will be 
handed out by class teachers before the children leave their classrooms and children 
should fill their water bottles so they have a drink while watching the film.    Please ensure 
your child has a water bottle in school.  

 
For any Y2/ KS2 parents/carers not able to attend the Family Film Night, they should 
collect their children from the hall after the film at approximately 5.30pm where they will 
be dismissed by class teachers. Any Reception /Y1 child/ren who are being supervised at 
the film by another adult, but being collected at 5.30pm by parent/carer, will return to their 
classroom.  Please go to their classroom where they will be dismissed.  
 
Please complete the attached sheet if you and/or your child would like to attend the 
Film Night and return together with payment in a sealed envelope to school by 
Monday 8th October at the latest.   
 

Please note you must pay in advance for this event. 
 
Please don’t hesitate to contact your child’s class teacher, the PTFA at 
etwallpta@gmail.com or myself if you have any questions. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Sally Dixey 

Headteacher 
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Etwall Primary School PTA Film Night “Alvin and the Chipmunks : The Road Chip” 
 
REPLY FORM 
 
If you or/and your child(ren) wish to attend the Family Film Night please return this form 
and payment, by Monday 10th October to the child’s class teacher (NOT to the school 
office), in a sealed envelope with your eldest child’s name and class on the front. 
 
Please list ALL who will be attending the film night, including parents and carers, each 

child’s class name, and specify your choice of sweets OR popcorn (or none if not 
required). 
 
If you have any questions please drop a note to our email address - etwallpta@gmail.com 
 
 

Child’s name Child’s class Sweets or 
popcorn 

Name of parent/carer/ 
responsible adult 

    

    

    

    

    

    

 
I enclose £______   entry fee for the Film Night 
(£3.50 per person or £3.20 per person without sweets/popcorn) 
 
Reception / Y1 parents not able to attend 

My child is attending and will be accompanied by ________________________________  
 
who is the parent/carer of _____________________________in Class _______________ 
 
My child will leave with this named person     OR     I will be collecting my child at 
5.30pm.   (please delete). 
 
Y2/KS2 parents not  able to attend 

 
My child will be collected at 5.40pm by ________________________________________ 
 
Signed _________________________________________Parent/Carer 
 
Print name _____________________________________ 
 
Please note: parents not attending will not be admitted until the film is complete and 
the children have returned to their classrooms (KS1) to be dismissed. KS2 children 
will remain in the hall with class teachers to be dismissed.  
 
If you are able to help with this event, please enter your contact details below. 

 
Name ____________________________________________________ 
 
Email address _____________________________________________ 
 
Tel ______________________________________________________       
 


